
Tuesday August 16th, 2022
 6:00pm till Dark

Katahdin SheepKatahdin Sheep

Pasture WalkPasture Walk

NC Cooperative Extension is an equal opportunity provider.
Persons with disabilities and persons with limited English proficiency may request accommodations to participate by contacting Allison
Brown at 828.632.3125, allison_brown@ncsu.edu, or in person at the Cooperative Extension office at least 14 days prior to the event. 

Supported by: Funded by: 

Project Number: 
 FS21-337

Join us as we conduct a pasture walk at
LeeDer Farms in Hiddenite, NC and

discuss grazing sheep in a native warm
season grass (NWSG) pasture as part of
internal parasite management.  LeeDer

Farms has a forage based Katahdin sheep
flock and has been raising sheep for 7

years.  Overall farm management will be
covered during the pasture walk and

discussion and feedback from
participants are welcomed. 

Topics included: 



Research Updates: Effect of NWSG on Lamb Parasitism
and Performance

Lee Holcomb, LeeDer Farm
Dr. Andrew Weaver, Extension Specialist 




Establishment of NWSG Pastures
Jason Smith, District 7 Wildlife Biologist




Pasture & Weed ID
Allison Brown, NC Cooperative Extension Alexander County

Extension Director



Temporary Fencing options for Sheep and Goats
Johnny Rogers, Amazing Grazing Coordinator

Register at
http://go.ncsu.edu/sheeppasturewalk2022 


